
 
 
 
 
 

 

Due to covid-19 rules around school activities we are asking for a different kind of “hamper drive” this year 
 

Did you know that donating cash to a food bank allows them the purchasing power to feed more families than if you  
donate canned goods?  Gift cards at Christmas will allow families in need to buy their children exactly what they want,  

or in the case of teenagers, give them the gift card to buy exactly what they want. 
 

Let’s help all families in Cloverdale have a Merry Christmas this year! 
 

Please collect your loose change, visit a bank, or even write a cheque 
Get a gift card to your favourite grocery store or toy or game shop 

Bring donations to your A block class by December 1st  
 


